
  
 

 
500 E High Street, Pottstown, PA 19464 

610-970-6651 
www.PottstownRegionalPublicLibrary.org           

October 2021 
 
 
 

Growing Together in the Face of Uncertainty 
 

Dear Resident: 
 
You are an important part of our Pottstown community. At the center of our community is the Pottstown 
Regional Public Library. Our Pottstown library has been in the same location for one hundred years! And thanks 
to all of you, you made this possible. 
 
One thing I have learned in the last year and a half is that it is important to stay positive and work together as a 
community. Is a library still relevant? A library is not just for books any longer, and it has not been for many 
years! Pottstown and the Pottsgroves are fortunate to have the Pottstown Regional Public Library at the center 
of the community. Most of our resources can be found online for free, with your library card or even a temporary 
library card. Our programs are always free along with Wi-Fi connectivity, computer usage, movies, and for many 
other reasons. 
 
We receive funding from Pottstown, Upper Pottsgrove, Lower Pottsgrove, and West Pottsgrove, as well as the 
state. About half of our financial support is self-generated from U.S. Passport and fundraisers. 
 
What is missing? More support from our businesses and residents. Funds received from donors will improve our 
collection, preserve our building, and just help to keep us going.  
 
If you are a past donor, we thank you, and we hope you will consider donating again. Without your support, it 
makes it tough to continue to offer the services we have and to build on new ones. Together we can grow in the 
face of tough times and become stronger. 
 
Today, I am asking you to assist the Board of Directors and the staff in ensuring the success of our “small town” 
library for many years to come. We could not have grown as much as we have without the support of our donors, 
and it is that continued support that we are asking for today. For your convenience, a donation form is on the 
other side of this letter that can be returned by mail. Or if you prefer, donate online through PayPal or visit us at 
the library to make a donation personally.  
 
Thank you, in advance, for your support. Community = working together. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Hollandra “Holly” L. Geiser-Chang, M.S.L.S. 
Executive Director 
Pottstown Regional Public Library 
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Please accept my contribution: $30 $50 $75 $100 $200 Other $  
Payment Options: 
 Check Enclosed: Number -   
  

 Charge (circle): AmEx Discover MasterCard Visa 
 Name as it appears on the credit card:   
 Credit Card Number:   
 Expiration Date:   Security Code:   

   

 Go to www.PottstownRegionalPublicLibrary.org, click “DONATE” in upper right, click 
PAYPAL. 

 

 Name:  company name(if applicable)  
 Address:  city, state, zip code  
 

PLEASE provide your E-mail:    
Return to: Pottstown Regional Public Library, 500 E High Street, Pottstown PA 19464  

Hollandra “Holly” L. Geiser-Chang Executive Director 

Casselberry Mansion, home of the library from 1921 to 1963. 

Pottstown Regional Public Library 1963 - Present 

Inside the Pottstown Regional Public Library. 
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